
 

 

1st September 2025 

Dear Parents 

FOSS has negotiated  tickets for this year’s pantomime at Salisbury Playhouse:  

JACK & THE BEANSTALK 

We have provisionally booked 236 tickets for Friday 5th December at 7pm costing £16.50 per ticket.  

If you would like to purchase tickets, please complete the order form on-line here:  

https://forms.gle/yLLa1ULVFP1sP32eA 

You will need to send the total amount for the tickets to:  

Friends of Stratford sub Castle Primary School 

Sort Code: 30-97-41 

Account Number: 03899198 

Tickets are sold on a first come first serve basis and are only secured when payment is received. The Order 

Book will be closed once ticket sales are reached.  Please note that if orders are placed above ticket 

allocation due to FOSS not closing the order book when all tickets are sold,  we will try and secure further 

tickets. If this is not possible, a full refund will be made.   

Ticket Orders and Payment need to be made by Monday 22nd September.   

Please note, this has been arranged by the FOSS and all children need to be accompanied by an adult. 

Many Thanks 

FOSS 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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